
 

Coming Soon to Edgerton Public School!! 

 

Tired of the cost and time it takes to get supplies ready for school in the fall? We 

can help! In July of 2017 we will be bulk ordering school supplies to pack for 

families interested in us doing the shopping for them. Details to come before 

summer break. Stay tuned! 

 


